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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Thur, Mar 23 - 9th Grade Field Trip - Nickelodeon Universe 
Tue, Mar 28 - Legacy Network Meeting - 7:30-9:00 am 
Mar 29-30, Apr 5-6 - MAP Testing for 7th-10th Grade Students 
Thur, Mar 30 - PreK-6th Grade Parent/Teacher Conferences - 4:00-8:00 pm 
Fri, Mar 31 - NO SCHOOL - PreK-6th Grade Parent/Teacher Conferences - 8:00 
am-4:00 pm 
Mon, Apr 3 - Family Service Opportunity - Feed My Starving Children 
Tues, Apr 4 - PreK-4th Grade Program - MCC Worship Center - 7:00 pm 
Fri, Apr 7 - 3rd & 4th Grade Field Trip 
Fri, Apr 7 - Legacy GALA 
Apr 24-May 5 - MAP Testing for 1st-6th Grade Students 

Athletic 
Calendar 

 
2016-17 School 

Calendar 
 

2017-18 School 
Calendar 

 

  

Our March 31 Deadline for FREE Re-enrollment is Quickly 
Approaching (and Wait Lists are Forming)! 
  
Payments won't start until June, but the longer you wait, the more it costs to 
re-enroll: 

• If enrolled by March 31 - Free 
• If enrolled from April 1-30 - $200 per child 
• If enrolled from May 1-31 - $300 per child 
• If enrolled after May 31 - $350 per child 

Re-enrolling is easy! 

1. Go to www.lcamn.org to get started 
2. Click on the Enroll/Re-enroll Now button 
3. Enter your emaill address and password in SchoolAdmin 
4. Set up your payment plan (FACTS account)  

Please contact Lynda Domino ~ 763.316.6250 or admissions@lcamn.org for help with the re-enrollment 
process. Please contact Teri Pierro ~ 763.316.6243 or tpierro@lcamn.org for financial questions or 
payment arrangements.  

 

 

  



 

 
April Lunch Menu Available 
The April Lunch Menu is now posted on 
the school website at 
www.lcamn.org/quicklinks/hot-lunch/. 
Please place orders for April lunches 
by Friday, March 24. 

 

 
The LCA Spring Store is Now Open!  
The order deadline is Thursday, March 23 at 11:59 pm. A few 
samples are available to try on in the School Office. 
 
See apparel and order at www.lcamnorg/student-life/legacy-
pridewear/. 
 
Contact Kaia Larson ~ klarson@lcamn.org with questions. 

 

  

 

Quarter 3 Ends 
Quarter 3 for the 2016-17 school year ended 
on Thursday, March 9. Report Cards were sent 
home for students in Kindergarten-4th grade 
and were emailed to 5th-12th grade students 
and their parents. 
 
Please contact Cyd Budish ~ 
cbudish@lcamn.org if you need an additional 
copy. 

 

 
6th Grade School-to-Work Opportunity 
Our Legacy Christian Academy sixth graders will be 
working at the Andover Pizza Ranch for the lunch shift 
on Tuesday, March 28 and also on Wednesday, March 
29. This School-to-Work Connection is an opportunity for 
our students to have their first experience in completing 
an online application, creating business cards, practicing 
interviews, and being interviewed by Pizza Ranch 
managers. This is the third year of our partnership with 
Mr. and Mrs. Hubin, owners of the Andover Pizza 
Ranch. Please join us for lunch next week and support 
our students! 

 

  

	
 CELEBRATE LEGACY GALA 2017 - Friday, April 7, 2017 - Courtyards of Andover 

YOU are invited to be our guest for a night to celebrate all the wonderful things happening at Legacy.   
  
We would love for the entire Legacy Community to be a part of this celebration. If you have not been 
invited by a table host but would like to attend, please contact Sue Happ ~ shapp@lcamn.org. Space is 
limited so don't wait! 
  
New this year - a LIVE Auction for the following experiences: 

• A Birthday Serenade 
• Les Misérables Tickets - 4 second row seats: Saturday, April 22, 7:00 pm 
• Paintball Party 
• High School Graduation Preferred Seating 
• Arts Party 



• Principal for a Day 
• Hand Drawn or Painted Family Portrait 
• Florida Condo - One Week in Destin, Florida   

See more information on the at http://www.lcamn.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/11/LIVE-Auction-
Experiences.pdf. 
 
Doors Open - 5:30 pm          Dinner - 6 :00 pm          Program to follow 
  
To reserve your spot, contact Sue Happ ~ 763.427.4595 ext 262 or shapp@lcamn.org 
Semi-formal attire is requested. 
Table sponsorships for a table of 8 are available for $400. 

  

 

Expect Delays! 
There is road construction on Bunker Lake 
Blvd between Hanson and Hwy 65 from 
now until November. Please plan an 
alternate route to school. Because it is a 
long-term project, students will be 
considered tardy if they are late due to this 
construction. 

 

Spring Conference Luncheon 
The Legacy Parent Association is blessed to be organizing 
the Spring Luncheon during Parent/Teacher Conferences 
on Friday, March 31. We will be serving our amazing 
teachers and staff beef and chicken tacos, chips/salsa, and 
desserts. Go to 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c44aeaf2ba0f85-
spring to see the many food items to choose from that 
you can sign up to bring and make this meal a success!  
 
Contact Julie Sharp ~ juliesharp28@yahoo.com with questions. 

 

  

 

Lego Club - Grades 2-3 

• March 30, April 6, 13 
• 2:15-4:00 pm 
• $32.00 

Class limited to 1st 15 registrants 
 
Go to http://www.lcamn.org/student-life/clubs-
activities/lego-club/ for more information and 
registration. 

 

 
LCA Monday Chess Club - Grades K-8 

• April 3, 10, 24 & May 1, 8, 15 
• 2:15-3:15 pm 
• $60.00 

Go to http://www.lcamn.org/student-life/clubs-
activities/chess-club/ for more information and 
registration. 

 

  

	
 

 



 
Help Build The Legacy Network 

• The PURPOSE of the Legacy Network is to support one another and share business referrals and 
professional resources. 

• The MISSION of the Legacy Network is to build awareness of each other's professional businesses - 
we help each other succeed at the highest level so that we may continue to invest in our children's 
education and build a legacy. 

• The Legacy Network is led by the LCA Families for the LCA families and supported by the LCA 
Administration.  

Join us on 

• Tuesday, March 28 - 7:30-9:00 am       
• Meadow Creek Church - Worship Center Entrance 

Each participant will have 1 minute each meeting to showcase something about their business and share 
what "a good referral" would be for their business. 

 

  

PreK-6th Grade Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Spring Conferences for parents of PreK-6th grade students will 
be Thursday and Friday, March 30-31. 
 
The Conference Scheduler is open at 

https://pickatime.com/client?ven=11604180&event=304296 for you to schedule your conferences 
until Wednesday, March 29 at 6:00 pm. You can also access the Conference Scheduler through 
Quicklinks on the school website ~ www.lcamn.org.  
 
If you have any questions, contact Cyd Budish ~ cbudish@lcamn.org or 763.427.4595. 
 
If you have a student in 5th or 6th grade, you will be able to schedule a 20-minute conference with your 
child's "home base" teacher. If you would like to schedule a conference with any of your child's other "core 
course" teachers, please contact Cyd Budish. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you! 

 

 

  

Family Service Opportunity 
Join the LPA and their families as we pack food for Feed My Starving Children- 
Monday, April 3, 6:00-7:30 pm, 401 93rd Avenue NW, Coon Rapids 
 
Founded in 1987, Feed My Starving Children (FMSC) is a Christian non-profit that provides nutritionally 
complete meals specifically formulated for malnourished children. We'll hand-pack rice, soy, dried 
vegetables, and a nutritionally complete blend of vitamins and minerals into bags which are then sealed, 
boxed, placed on pallets, and shipped to reach the neediest children around the world. 

Sign up at http://volunteer.fmsc.org/Register/Group/JoinGroup.aspx?gid=1004116#.WNPm2hIrKV4 to 
volunteer. 

(Children must be 5 years old to be able to be at FMSC.) 
 
Learn more about FMSC ~ https://www.fmsc.org/about-us. 

 

 



  

 

 
Social Media Raffle Event 
At LCA for Sports, Volunteering, LPA, Moms Who 
Pray, Visiting Grandkids, Coaching, Subbing, 
Eating Lunch with Kids, Working, Drama, Special 
Events? 

• Check In:  Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, 
Yelp, Foursquare, Google+, etc. 

• Use our Hashtag:  #LCARoars 
• Show the Proof:  Text a screen shot to 

612.599.2262, or show it to Toni Johnson in 
the School Office. 

• Enter the Raffle:  2 tickets to the LCA Drama 
Department's Production of Les Misérables to 
be drawn at the end of March.  

 

 
Make it a LEGACY Summer ... Save the 
Dates! 
We are working on confirming all of the Legacy 
Summer opportunities for 2017, but many are already 
scheduled. Drama Camp offerings ~ 
http://www.lcamn.org/arts/drama/drama-camp/ and 
many Sports Camps ~ 
http://www.lcamn.org/athletics/summer-camps/ 
offerings are already posted online for your scheduling 
purposes and Online Registration ~ 
https://legacychristian-ar.rschooltoday.com/ is 
available now. We will be adding more summer 
opportunities this week and a mailer detailing the 
camps will be sent home in April.  

 

  

LCA's Spring Drama - Les Misérables 
Performances - 

• April 21 - 7:00 pm 
• April 22 - 1:30 pm & 7:00 pm 
• April 28 - 7:00 pm 
• April 29 - 1:30 pm & 7:00 pm 

Get your tickets now before they're gone! 
 
Ticket Prices   

Preferred $15, General  $10, Student/Senior/Staff  $7 
 
Box Office:  Monday-Friday - 7:00 am-3:30 pm 
                   Cash or check only. No refunds or exchanges. 
 
For more information and to purchase tickets online, go to http://www.lcamn.org/arts/drama/spring-
production/. 

 

 

  

GUIDANCE OFFICE 
 

Materials Camp at the U of M 
Students entering their junior or senior year of high school are eligible to attend this engineering camp at 
the U of M during the week of June 13-16. Applications are due on March 31. For more info, please 
visit: http://www.mnasm.org/camp 
 
 



AP Exam Registration  
Registration is required for students wishing to take AP exams. Forms have been handed out to the 
students. Each exam costs $53. All AP exams will be given at the Andover Community Center ~ 15200 
Hanson Blvd NW. 

• AP English Literature - Wednesday, May 3 - 8:00 am-12:00 noon 
• AP United States History - Friday, May 5 - 8:00 am-12:00 noon 
• AP European History - Friday, May 12 - 12:00 noon-4:00 pm 

Law Enforcement Career Academy 
Is Law Enforcement the career for your student? Find out at the Law Enforcement Career Academy, a 
practical and free one-day workshop held at Park Center High School on Saturday, April 1 from 9:00 am-
3:30 pm. Register by phone at 763.421.2971. 

  

ATHLETICS 
 
Cross Country Co-op Announcement 
For Fall 2017 Legacy Christian Academy will partner with PACT Charter School in Ramsey for HS Cross 
Country Running. This partnership gives our schools the opportunity to continue to grow the relationships 
already building between PACT and LCA runners during the track season. Tentative plans for the Fall 2017 
CC season include running practices at both schools on a rotating basis and having all transportation for 
meets depart from PACT. PACT AD Chad Hazelton is already in the process of scheduling meets and the 
search for coaching staff is underway. If you have any questions or want to be kept in the loop as the plans 
for the CC season progress, please email Sarah Klawiter ~ sklawiter@lcamn.org. 

 

Spring Sports Openers 
Despite the chill in the air, spring sports began practice this past Monday in 
anticipation of the pending season. Mark your calendars for Thursday, April 6 as 
both Baseball and Softball will host Maranatha in VARSITY HOME 
OPENERS at 4:15 pm. Track & Field will travel to St. Francis for their first meet 
on Thursday, April 13 and the Golf teams tee off at Pebble Creek for Becker 

Invitationals on April 10 (Girls) and April 13 (Boys).  

 

 

  

Visit Our Website 

 

  

Legacy Christian Academy 
3037 Bunker Lake Blvd NW 

Andover, MN  55304 
763.427.4595 

www.lcamn.org 
 

 

STAY CONNECTED: 
    

 

 

 

	


